
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
BOARD MEMBER FIELD TOUR OF NAPA VALLEY VINEYARDS 

 
Wednesday, January 29, 2014 

10:00 a.m. 

Meeting Location: 
140 Anderson Road, Napa, CA 94558 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Board member field tour of vineyard operations at three 
Napa Valley vineyards will occur on January 29. The purpose of the field tour is to inform 
Board members on the types of management practices used at vineyards to protect water 
quality. A quorum of the Board may be present at the tour stops. There will be no action or 
voting taking place during the tour. The tour is for educational purposes only and 
discussions will be about vineyard management practices. The field tour will begin at the 
time and location specified above. 
 
INSTRUCTIONS AND ITINERARY FOR TOUR PARTICIPATION  
Members of the public are invited to participate in the tour but must provide their own 
transportation, lunch, and refreshments. The tour itinerary includes visits to three vineyards. 
 
Members of the public are not required to RSVP in order to participate in the public meeting; 
however, to facilitate coordination and planning  of the tour, persons wishing to attend and 
those requiring accommodation for special needs are encouraged to contact Anya 
Starovoytov, at Anya.Starovoytov@waterboards.ca.gov, in advance of the tour.  
The itinerary provides cell phone contact information for the day of the tour, but some 
facilities may not have cell coverage. Participants are therefore encouraged to arrive at 
each location by the scheduled time. 
 
For more information, please contact Anya Starovoytov at (510) 622-2506 or 
Anya.Starovoytov@waterboards.ca.gov. 
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